
 
 

NOTICE 
April 8, 2020 

 
 
 
 

TO ALL RESIDENTS: 

 

The Westmoreland County Housing Authority continues to remain committed to 

continuing our Efforts to STOP the spread of COVID-19 virus. 

 

We have contracted CINTAS to assist in helping sanitize all common areas on the 

main floor on a regular basis, in addition to the tremendous work of our 

maintenance staff!    

 

Please continue to do your part to help STOP the spread of this virus. Wear masks, 

stay in place and practice social distancing!  We are all in this together!    

 

 Sincerely.      

 

Michael L. Washowich 

Executive Director 
 


